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particularly to a
thinness-adding patch
for a floor covering.
In the popular art of

floor coverings, a
wide variety of
carpeting, tile

covering, ceramic
covering, vinyl

covering and the like
are sold. In addition

to the various types of
natural and synthetic
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materials used in the
construction of such
floor coverings, there
are a number of such
floor coverings that

are constructed with a
pre-fabricated

backing, which serves
as a support for the

finished floor
covering. Such a

backing typically is
sewn to the floor
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covering in a factory,
and is configured to
be combined with a
semi-permanent or

permanent finish. The
various types of floor
coverings are worn

for a number of
reasons. For example,
floor coverings such

as carpets help
protect the sub-floor

upon which the carpet
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is placed from dirt
and damage. Other

types of floor
coverings such as tiles

are used to create a
clean, aesthetically
pleasing appearance
to the space. Further,
floor coverings can be
of a carpeted or non-
carpeted variety that
can be easily cleaned.

Often, when a
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contractor or
homeowner wants to

change the floor
covering that has been
placed in a space for
a number of reasons,

it is necessary to
remove the existing

floor covering and to
install another type of

floor covering. For
example, a

homeowner will
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replace a carpet with
a concrete slab, or a

homeowner will
remove the carpet
from a room and

install a new, clean
tile flooring. Since

most floor coverings
have a backing which
is permanently fixed
to the floor covering,
removal of the floor
covering from the
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support flooring can
be a time consuming
and tedious process.

In fact, in most
instances, the whole
floor covering must

be removed from the
floor in order to

access the support
layer. Therefore,

removal of the floor
covering is not only
time consuming and
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tedious, but is also
costly and inefficient.
Another problem with

the floor coverings
that are fixed to the

sub-floor is
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